June 14, 2021
Emerado Employees and Families,
Beginning Monday, June 21, 2021, wearing face masks will be optional for individuals utilizing our facilities. Individuals who would like to wear a face mask, including those over the age of two who have not been vaccinated, will be supported.
This determination was made based on local data, including measures in the Grand Forks Health Officer’s Dashboard.
Emerado Public School will continue to utilize physical distancing and cohorts as much as possible during our summer programming and preparation, in addition to our cleaning and sanitizing procedures.  Screening measures will continue to take place as well as options to clean, maintain, sanitize, and improve our facilities.  Emerado is committed to accommodate in addressing health and safety appropriately for everyone to return in-person.  
COVID-19 vaccinations are available in Grand Forks for everyone 12 years of age and older. Please visit https://www.grandforksgov.com/government/city-departments/public-health/covid-19/covid-19-resources/covid-vaccine for more information.
We appreciate your incredible support during these past 14+ months as we have navigated safety parameters throughout this pandemic.
Thank you,
Administrator Mickey Berry
